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State of Florida 

DATE: November 25,2002 
TO: Docket File 
FROM: Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement (Simmons) 
RE: Docket No. 000075-TP - Investigation into Appropriate Methods to Compensate Carriers 

for Exchange of Trafic Subject to Section 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 

On November 21, 2002, I received an unsolicited e-mail which I read in part; this portion 
of the e-mail reads as follows: 

From: Bettye.J.Willis@alltel.com [mailto:Bettye.J.Willis@alltel.com] 
Sent :  Thursday, November 21,  2 0 0 2  3 : 2 0  PM 
To: SASIMMON@PSC.STATE.FL.US 
S u b j e c t  : 

Hi S a l l y ,  

Georgia P u b l i c  Service Commission on many of the same issues under 
consideration in Florida's Reciprocal Compensation docket. May be 
helpful a s  you prepare Florida's recommendation. 

Just FYI- Attached is an approved Staff Recommendation from the 

Thanks, 

Bettye 3. Willis 
ALLTEL Communications 
One Allied Drive, B4F04-ND 
Little Rock, AR 72202 
Office: 501-905-5692 

bettye.j.willis@alltel.com 
Fax : 501-905-5679 

Based on the text I did read, it was apparent that the attachment, and possibly the text that 
followed, constituted extra-record information which should not be considered in addressing the 
pending Motions for Reconsideration in the above referenced docket. The above cited portion 
referenced the topic of reciprocal compensation, but did not contain any substantive information. 
By copy of this memorandum, all parties of record are being advised of this unsolicited 
communication. 

Attachment 

C :  All Parties of Record 


